
 
 

 
March 12, 2020 
 
Dear CLCS Families, 
 
As we shared yesterday in our COVID-19 update, we remind all UPPER school families that students 
continue to not be allowed to enter Carney Hospital. 
 
In addition, Carney Hospital has notified us today that the hospital will prohibit any children under the 
12 years of age into the hospital unless they are being treated. This will be monitored by security, and 
includes the hospital lobby. 
 
Please contact Mr. Chistolini if you have additional questions. 
 
Thank you, 
CLCS 
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